
Hello Oregon State Representative(s)!! 
 
My name is Debbie Grigsby and I began working with Florence Habitat for Humanity, Inc in June 
2018, although, I also served on the Board of Directors from June 2005 to August 2009, as the 
acting Treasurer, at that time.  Florence Habitat has grown, on pace, over the years, helping low 
income families achieve homeownership for the very first time.  In fact, we placed two families 
just this year in Repurchased homes!! 
 
Florence is in a dire need of additional low income housing!!  There is an epidemic of 
homelessness, as great or greater than any other county in the State of Oregon, per capita.  It is 
sad, alarming and even dangerous. 

People who rent homes are depending on the Legislature to act to provide basic protections 

and stability. We know we need to address a range of issues to solve the housing problems our 

communities are facing, and it is critical the Legislature act now to pass SB 608. Please vote yes 

on SB 608. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my request letter!!  I understand how busy you must be 
and how challenging the times make your work these days. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Debbie Grigsby 
Florence Habitat for Humanity 
Family Services Manager 
 
541-902-9227 – Office 
541-393-2331 – Office Fax 
541-999-1913 –Personal Cell 
 
 
Vision: A world where everyone has a decent place to live. 
 
Mission:  Seeking to put Gods love into action.  Habitat for Humanity brings people together to 
build homes, communities and hope. 
 


